
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

   
         

 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

   Congratulations to our top 10 seniors! 

#3 

March 2023 Important 

Reminders & 

Dates!! 

 SAT School‐Day
Exam April 25thHigh School Counseling Office 

Newsletter  Cap/tassel/gown
ordering is open
now! See the link on
the back!

 Scholarship packetsValedictorian—Grace Todd‐Rogers 
are available in the

Planning to attend college to pursue the a career in 
the field of Sustainable Design 

counseling office
now!

Salutatorian—Anna Fern 

#4 

Plans to study nursing at Keuka College  

Lillian Stoddard 

#5 
Tighe Dean 

Mrs. Poyer and Mrs. 
Burns have gone to  
8 ‐11 grade classes 
about scheduling for 
next year.  If you 
have questions or 
missed the presenta‐ 
tions, please come 
see your counselor!

Plans to go to school to 
complete his EMT & 

 HS Awards Night—

Will attend SUNY Binghamton to 
major in Biology, then join the 
Army, &  go to medical school Paramedic Training 

June 8th!

#6 Trinity Thornton  Graduation is June 
24th!Plans to study Inclusive Childhood Education at Wells College 

Jordan Winton 
Plans to study Dietetics/ 

Nutrition at Finger Lakes CC 

Emily Lawrence 
Planning to attend Mohawk Valley Community College to study 3D 
Digital Animation 

Ruby Rivenburgh 
Plans to move to a more urban area and pursue work as a stylist and 
cosmetologist 

Cody Lawson 
Will attend Buffalo University to study Biomedical Science with a 
minor in ASL 

#7 

#8 

#9 

#10 
Rylan Sigman 
Plans to attend SUNY Broome to study 
Physical Therapy 

Juniors & 
Parents/Guardians! 

There will be a Junior class 

parents/guardians 

meeting to discuss senior 

year information for the 

Class of 2024 on April 25th 

at 5:30 PM 

in rooms 104‐106. 

Come to hear information 
from the counselors on the 
college application process, 
financial aid, graduation,  

senior activities and more! 



 

 

  

 

 
  

    
 

 

  

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

  

 

 

Graduation 
Information & 
Reminders! 

Graduation will be held on  

Scholarship Spotlights! 
Local Scholarship packets are now available in the counseling office. 
Remember—you don’t have to be going to college to get scholarship 

money!! 
Come see what you qualify for today! 

Here’s some highlights! 
‐Any students going to work on the farm? No college interest necessary. 
Get the application for the Orrin James Wyman Agricultural Award—$500 
or the C Russell Webb Scholarship ‐$2000!! If you are attending college 
for agriculture– take a look at the Donald Franklin Memorial, a $700 
award. 

‐Interested in a Skilled Trade?  Going to a trade or technical school after 
graduation? Get an application for the Travis Buddenhagen Memorial 
Scholarship—a $2000 award! 

‐Do you live in the old Earlville School District? See the Odd Fellows 
scholarship, the John J. Sinclair or Earlville American Legion Award! 

‐Going into Nursing or the medical field? Check out the Anna Swiphas 
Nursing scholarship, the Dr. Thomas Manley Scholarship, the Carl Goudy 
award for medical technology or the Wilson Harrison Scholarship!   

Email Ms. Turner in the counseling office at turners@seonline.org to get 
more information on all of the scholarships in our packet! 

ORDERS FOR GRADUATION CAP/GOWN/TASSEL/STOLE 

Information has been in the counseling office, and we have had 

a representative here. 

June 24, 2023 

10:00 AM 

As we have in the past, we 
are planning to have it 

outdoors at the stadium. 

In case of rain we will have it 
in the Gym, and you will be 

limited to 4 guests per 
student. Tickets will be      

issued to you at rehearsal. 

Rehearsal is mandatory. It 
will be the Friday before, and 
we will provide more info as 

it gets closer. 

‐ Have you done your 
community service?  Every 
student needs 15 hours to 

graduate.  Please talk to Mrs. 
Tredway in the main office for 

more information. 

‐ Please make sure you have 
submitted your form for how 
your name should go on your 
diploma to Ms Turner.  This 
would have come to you in 

November! 

‐ Order your cap/gown/tassel/ 
stole package!  Ordering is now 
available for your set. After tax 
and shipping, it comes to about 
$49. Please let us know if you 
need to borrow a gown ASAP! 

See more information on 
ordering to the right! 

You can order your graduation gear online 

anytime through Dewitt School Services at:  

      www.nygrad.com  or scan: 

For questions about merchandise: 

315‐656‐5152 or email at larry.dewitt@jostens.com 

For questions relating to the school graduation ceremony: 

607‐674‐7315 or email at turners@seonline.org 

mailto:turners@seonline.org
mailto:larry.dewi�@jostens.com
www.nygrad.com
mailto:turners@seonline.org



